Boscawen Police Commission
2/24/15

Meeting was called to order at 6:02pm

In attendance: Chief Wyman, Bill Urbach, Bob Tucker, Mark
Varney, Selectman Bernie Davis, and Barbara Randall

Motion to accept minutes from 10/21/15. Seconded. All in favor.

Chief Wyman’s Updates:

With Town Meeting set for March 10", the town reports will be
out soon. Promotions and raises for each officer are outlined in
the report.

A new cruiser was ordered in December and should be ready
next month. The Chief’s current cruiser will be used as a detail
vehicle as soon as the new cruiser is available for use.

New Business:

Effective immediately regarding the federal Equitable Sharing
Program: Local and state police can no longer keep transferred
proceeds for seized property allegedly used for criminal
purposes.

From Bernie Davis:

The Selectboard has created new employee handbooks, contacts,
and a pay grade schedule with steps for all police officers and
town employees.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:54pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Barbara Randall



